
GUIDE TO TANK WASHING AND GAS FREEING 
AT A TANKER BERTH 

 
 

 

This Document and Guideline is Currently under review. 
 

Tank washing and gas freeing is permitted at Port Phillip Bay 
Outer Anchorage with the washings to remain onboard. 

 
Mandatory Prewash and Crude Oil Washing remain 

permitted at tanker berths. 
 

Further details can be found online in Section 9 of the Bulk 
Liquid Cargo Management Guideline administered by Ports 

Victoria. 
 

https://ports.vic.gov.au/wp-content/uploads/guideline-
bulk-liquid.pdf 

 
Until further notice any enquiries for Gas Free or Tank 

Washing at a tanker berth are to be referred to 
safety@portofmelbourne.com 
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